Marech 15, 1874

Mr. Joseph Tahmazian
133 Myrtle Avenue
Cedar Grove, New Jersey

Dear My. Tahmazian:

We appreciate your stewardship of 8t. Vartan Cathedral, as we
appreciate the feelings you expressed in the accompanying
note,

In response we can say only that we do the best we can. The
Diccese today is creating new programs, books, tapes for our
Armenisn Sohools, because it believes strongly in the importance
of thess, The Diocese is dolng more today than ever before in
this sren.,

If we bave personsl failings in this regard, we try to make up for
them in other ways.

Best wishes.
Sincerely,
N Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
Eno.
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